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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 3:28 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Haas, Sarah (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 828 Fairmount Ave
Attachments: 830 FAIRMOUNT AVENUE. RE FW 830 Fairmount Ave Q3 Billing Error & Complaint 

Inquiry.1-15-2020.pdf

Sounds good. How in depth do you want me to get with the descriptions? The basic summary is that Waste 
Management requested that we remove the assessment when it was discovered that the resident has already paid them 
the Quarter three bill. Apparently the residents who purchased the property in May 2019 mistakenly told Waste 
Management they lived at 830 Fairmount Ave instead of 828 Fairmount Ave. Therefore a new account was set up for the 
wrong address. The payment of $124.24 that was made on 07/08 was therefore made to the wrong account and has 
since been moved to the account for 828 Fairmount Ave. 
 
I have attached the e-mail that should be the attachment for the 828 Fairmount legistar file. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 3:04 PM 
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Haas, Sarah (CI-StPaul) <Sarah.Haas@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 828 Fairmount Ave 
 
I need a reason for the deletion.  There is no attachment and no reason on the comment.  Marcia would want to see 
that. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 


